Minutes of the Patient Participation Group
2nd February 2012
Present:  Sheila Mitchell, John Ball, Geoffrey Robinson,  Faye Solway, Cyril Kent, Chris Whitworth and Liz Thierens

Apologies  Liz Morley 
	The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed as correct.
Questionnaires

Liz had collated the questionnaires already handed in – 30 – and the majority of patients appeared happy with the ease of obtaining appointments and the ability to see the doctors of choice.  The main points that came out of the questionnaires so far were:
1. The frustration of having to call first thing and inability to get through, together with the lottery of getting the preferred doctor.   

Patients would like to book ahead and there was some discussion about making sure that it was known that they can book appointments up to four weeks in advance.  There was some discussion about advertising this again, as there have been efforts in the past to make sure it is widely known.
2. Most patients questioned would like telephone consultations.

The reasons were across the board, ie urgent new problem, routine problem, follow-up and inability to get clinic appointment.  To be discussed further with the partners
3. Mount Hawke opening hours to be extended.

This has been discussed by the partners and at present is not practically possible.

4. Longer appointment times

This was discussed and agreed that on the whole patients are understanding of having to wait because someone may take a bit longer, or an emergency coming in.

5. Miscellaneous included Automatic Doors and more privacy for BP machine.

This is something being looked into.

Agreed to collate the further 20 questionnaires that have come in and send out to the committee for input and comments.

Newsletter

Agreed that a newsletter is a very good idea and the committee members were asked for input of the information of use to patients.  Agreed publicising the group is essential and this should be included.

Agreed that putting the newsletter in the Bolster and possibly the Parish Notice Board would be a good idea.

Agreed to draft a newsletter and send it around to everyone inviting comments.

Chairman and Secretary

Agreed to carry on as we are until the group is more confident of their role.

Agreed it was a good suggestion to invite a representative of the staff to take part in the group.

	Action

LT




Date of Next Meeting        Wednesday 4th April 2012
